
From: Valerie Hale
To: Kevin Dean
Subject: FW: Water line extension
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 9:20:00 AM

 
 

From: khinch@frontiernet.net <khinch@frontiernet.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 9:19 AM
To: valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov
Subject: Water line extension
 
I would like to request a 2 inch water line extension to the property located at 228
Gordon rd. Please contact me with any questions.. 931-248-0575
Thank you
Keith Hinch
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